Philippine Embassy in Muscat marks the
28th Anniversary of EDSA Revolution

The Philippine Embassy celebrated the 28th anniversary of EDSA People Power Revolution by
conducting a special weekend consular service on 21 February 2014 and an open forum participated in
by 4t year high school students of the Philippine School Oman on 25 February 2014. During the open
forum, the participants drew out the lessons and legacy of EDSA People Power Revolution.
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In commemoration of the 28% Anniversary of EDSA
People Power Revolution, the Philippine Embassy will be
open to the public on Friday, 21 February 2014, from
2:00 pm to 6:00 pm to render consular services
(passports, visas, notarials, etc.).
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25 February 2014 - EDSA 28 Activities at the Philippine School Oman (PSO)



